MEMORANDUM FOR RUMSFELD PERSONAL RECORDS June 6, 1973, 5:30 p.m., Office of Ambassador Peck

During the bilateral with Lord Carrington that was held when Schlesinger was in town, the reporting officer was from the Department of Defense, and no one from the U. S. Mission to NATO, including me, made any remarks at all. All the discussion was either by Schlesinger, although on one occasion Ambassador Hill spoke. The people who spoke on the other side were essentially Carrington, and on one occasion Peck.

